
 

 

Action note from Caithness Joint Wards Forum Wick and Landward Caithness) 

held on Wednesday 16th March 2016 at 7.00pm in Wick Town Hall 

 

Present 

 

Cllr. Neil Macdonald (NM) – Wick Ward Councillor 

 

In attendance 

Iain Moncrieff (IM) – Community Services Area Manager, Highland Council. 

Alex Macmanus (AM) – Assistant Ward Manager, Highland Council 

 

5 members of the general public. 

Local reporter 

 

1. Apologies 

Cllr. Gail Ross, Cllr Willie Mackay, Cllr Matthew Reiss and Cllr Gillian Coghill 

2. Noss Primary School 20mph speed limit – traffic order. 

IM talked to his presentations and answered several questions from the audience. 

Topics raised were:- 

One unhappy with 24/7 blanket with 20mph. Felt this was being imposed on 

motorists. 

 

20 mph signs are uncovered at present and are causing confusion with motorists 

and pedestrians. IM would arrange to get the signs covered over again. ACTION 

Why does 20mph stop at Seaview?  

After Seaview one side is open fields so not looked on as being an urban road. 

 

Traffic Orders are a legal process and cannot be short circuited. Process is clear and 

very timeline driven. If no objections should be in place by late May/early June 

IM sitting with many Traffic Orders to look at. Members to decide priority after 

briefing from IM on 21st March. 

 

In general those in attendance were happy with the proposals. 

 


